
FREEDOM, NEED FOR 
     Synonyms:  autonomy, space 

Your handwriting is characterized by your need to be free to move 
around and do what you want to do, when you want to do it.   

Although you are uncomfortable being tied down to a strict 
schedule of duties, because you are still learning how to 
discipline your time, a structured environment is necessary so 
you can get things done in a reasonable time frame. 

Because he doesn't have much regard for time schedules, he can 
cause some anxious moments for those who have to wait for him to 
produce reports or handle other routine duties.   

She is at her best when she has the freedom to act on her own and 
is not forced into a tight routine or schedule.   

The confines of a 9-5 desk job are not for you.  Exciting 
activities and projects draw you like a magnet and you need to 
know that you are free to take off when an opportunity presents 
itself.   

Easily bored, you resist repeating experiences, but love to meet 
new people and go into unfamiliar territory.   

She likes to have the freedom to set her own agenda and determine 
her own clientele.  Her associates may not always know what it is 
she's working on and she isn't likely to share.   

He needs the freedom to make his own choices. 

Being restricted in any way makes you chafe.  You need to know 
that you have the time, space, and autonomy to do your job as you 
know it can be done. 

What you need is elbow room--personal space where you are free to 
do your own thing without someone constantly looking over your 
shoulder. 

Your desire to be free can make it difficult for you to maintain 
long-term relationships, no matter how much you want the love 
that goes with them. 



"Don't fence me in" is one of your theme songs.  You have a 
strong need for emotional and physical elbow room.  Working or 
living in a crowded space is not your cup of tea. 

Self-directed, you are known for being dependable, capable and 
courageous. 


